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1. The proposed ROW closure will disconnect the northern and southern portion of Richards Street. Having 

a non-contiguous road segments with the same street name is a safety concern for the Knox County 

Emergency Communications District.  

2. If the right-of-way closure is approved, a street name change for a remaining segment of Richards 

Street will be required. At this time we suggest renaming the northern portion as those existing 

addresses will be least impacted. 

 

Note:  These comments were prepared by addressing staff.  Additional comments from Knoxville-Knox 

County Planning will be provided to the applicant separately by the Planner-In-Charge of the case. 

 


